
 
From: Barrett Daliah  
Sent: 20 November 2021 14:55 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>; EH - Out Of Hours <EH-
OutOf.Hours@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: REFUSED TENS SUBMITTED BY Mr S Ghinea - 502-508 High Road Tottenham N17 

 

Mr Mandache  

The TENS submitted by Mr Stefan Ghinea has been refused and this has been formally 

notified to Mr Ghinea during the week. 

 

Be advised that you will be knowingly committing an offence if you allow the premises to be 

used for the proposed event this evening 20th November 2021. 

 

We are advised that there was yet another unauthorised event last night 19th November 2021. 

 

 This is clearly an ongoing pattern of behaviour from you in non compliance with the law. 

 

Be advised all evidence gathered will be presented for prosecution through the Courts. 

 

You are warned to not allow any unauthorised licensable activity to be undertaken. 

 

Regards 

Daliah Barrett  

Licensing Team Leader  
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